
The Holy See

VIDEO MESSAGE OF THE HOLY FATHER FRANCIS
A YEAR AFTER THE BRUMADINHO TRAGEDY (BRAZIL)

[Multimedia]

 

On this first anniversary of the tragedy of Brumadinho, let us pray for the 272 brothers and sisters
who were buried. And we lament the contamination of the entire river basin. Let us offer our
solidarity to the families of the victims, and our support to the archdiocese and to all the people
who are suffering and need our help. By the intercession of Saint Paul, may God help us to repair
and protect our common home.
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